
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Senior Lawyers Division Members  
 
From: 

 
 
Copy: Emily DeRusha-Kozik (ederushakozik@wisbar.org)   
 
Date: 

 
 
Re: SLD AMC Scholarship Request 

 
I am requesting a scholarship from the Senior Lawyers Division of the State Bar of 
Wisconsin for the 2025 Annual Meeting and Conference registration fee.  I understand that 
this CLE Scholarship Request is for prospective funding and not for reimbursement of a 
conference that I have already attended.  I understand that the CLE scholarships are 
intended to only cover tuition for the AMC that are otherwise not covered by my employer. 
I agree to submit an article for the Division’s publication promptly upon the completion of 
the conference or to be interviewed about my experience at the AMC. I also agree that I 
will inform the Division as soon as practicable if I am unable to attend the conference for 
any reason. I understand that this request is for a needs-based scholarship available to 
current division members for whom this out-of-pocket expense for AMC registration 
would pose a financial challenge. 
 
 
1. Brief description of your practice and how this program will help your practice: 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Other funding sources (scholarship, employer, etc.): 
 
 
 
 
3. Have you received Division funding in the past?   Yes ☐  No ☐ 
 
If so, when and what amount?   
 
 
Please email completed form and any attachments to ederushakozik@wisbar.org 
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